
1/1

Melissa Leasia September 30, 2018

Photographing Sandhill Cranes
evergreenaudubon.org/photographing-sandhill-cranes

 

Evergreen Audubon members and friends are

invited to attend the October 10 meeting of the

Evergreen Camera Club at 7:00 pm at the

Evergreen Fire and Rescue Building in Bergan

Park.

The speaker is Cheryl Opperman, a nationally

known nature photographer whose award

winning photos have been featured in

publications and exhibits by Outdoor

Photographer Magazine, National Wildlife

Foundation, National Geographic Society, the

Smithsonian Museum of Natural History, and

others.

For more information about the meeting go to:  www.evergreencameraclub.com and for

more information about the speaker go to her website at www.cherylopperman.com.

Thank you to Evergreen Camera Club for including Evergreen Audubon in what is sure to be

a fascinating program.

 

 

https://evergreenaudubon.org/photographing-sandhill-cranes/
http://www.evergreencameraclub.com/
http://www.cherylopperman.com/

